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February 8, 2021

Vanessa Lanas Medina

Intel Corporation
5200 NE Elam Young Pkwy
Hillsboro,OR,97124

Re: Renewal of NPDES 1200-C Construction Stormwater General Permit
Permit# 26295
File #112761
Project: Intel Corporation - Ronler Acres, 2501 Nw 229th Ave, Hillsboro

DEQ has renewed your 1200-C permit coverage for the above-referenced site. This permit is valid until

December 14, 2025 and is located on DEQ's website along with all forms and technical assistance:

https://www.oregon.gov/deq/wq/wqpermits/Pages/StoiTnwater-Construction.aspx

Please read your permit carefully and comply with all permit requirements including:
• By May 15, 2021, sites under 5 acres must have visual monitoring conducted by a person certified in

a DEQ approved erosion and sediment control program (See Section 6.1).

• Revise the ESCP contents and site map to ensure that the requirements of this permit are addressed by

Febmary 15, 2021 (See Section 4).
• The addition ofpost-coverage phases within a proposed common plan of development will require

separate 1200-C coverage (See Section 1.2.3).

• Inspect erosion and sediment controls daily when there is mnoff; and once every 14 calendar days

during active periods. Record these inspections and maintain records on site (See Section 6.2).

• Report to DEQ when major changes are made to your ESCP or when permit conditions are violated

(See Section 5).

Change in project owner or operator

If the legally responsible entity for the site changes, permit coverage must be transferred to the new

entity. Send the Permit Transfer form (found on the weblink above) with the transfer fee and DEQ will
update permit coverage for the site.

Terminate permit coverage to avoid fees

To avoid paying additional fees, terminate permit coverage using the Notice of Termination form when

soil disturbance is finished, soils are stabilized, and temporary erosion and sediment controls have been

removed.

Please contact Blair Edwards, Stormwater Program Coordinator at (503) 229-5185 or by e-mail at

edwards.blair(%deq.state.or.us with any questions.

Respectfully, /?

^^JA-
Christine Svetkovich
Water Quality Manager
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